From: <u>Donald Prewett</u>
To: <u>agenda comments</u>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Beach Access at end of 27th Street

Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 6:30:30 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council:

I would like to add some information on this subject. For the last few years whenever a person walked along 27th Street to the beach the residents on 27th Street would tell them that they could not do that. Who do these people think they are? They think they are privileged. I do not like that.

Don Prewett